
Who: c/SSG Allaura Martin

What: Scholarship winner

When: 02 March 2020

Why: Seeking post-secondary education

Congratulations to c/SSG Allaura Martin for being awarded the SPC. 
Zachary Salmon Memorial Scholarship.  This scholarship is awarded for 
outstanding performance and assists students seeking post-secondary 
education opportunities.  This scholarship is named in honor of Army 
SPC  Zachary Salmon who was killed in action 12 JAN 2011, at Forward 
Operating Base Bostick, Afghanistan.  Cadet Martin is an outstanding 
Cadet and student who will undoubtedly continue to honor SPC. 
Salmon’s sacrifice as she pursues her educational goals.  

Congratulations Allie!!!


